
From:
To: City Council
Subject: Changing Recycle Company
Date: Sunday, January 5, 2025 12:30:31 PM

Dear City Council,
I'm writing to protest switching recycle companies to SCRR.
I have been very pleased with Recology, the company we have now.
SCRR will cost us more and I am appalled that there will be a big drop in what is recycled.
We will then just add to our climate warming. I
ask strongly that Recology remain our company.
Sincerely,
Anne Lancaster 

 
Sebastopol 




